Our Coon Rapids
Center is Moving!

Where are we moving?

We are moving to the Mounds View Center, a state-of-the-art
facility, only about 4 miles from Coon Rapids. Clinic services will be
moving to that Center, including general dentistry, pediatrics,
special needs, IV sedation, and more.

What if | have been a patient at Coon Rapids?

You don’t need to do anything! Appointments prior to June 1, 2024
will remain at the Coon Rapids Center. Appointments after June 1
will be moved to the Mounds View Center. Appointments will stay
on the same date and fime, with the same provider. You will
receive an updated confirmation of your appointment location.

What about patients seen at mobile outreach sites?

Services to long-term care and assisted living facilities, Head Start
centers, etfc., will continue as normal. Support for mobile outreach
services will be based out of our New Brighton Community
Outreach Center (opening soonl!).

Why did Apple Tree decide to move?

We have increasing needs for all of our services, including
accommodations for children and adults with special needs. Apple
Tree needed to move to newer and more up-to-date facilities with
capacity for future growth.

What if | have more questions?
« Prior to May 31: call 763-784-7570.
« Beginning June 1: call 763-316-5400.
« Questions about the mobile outreach program should be
directed to 763-784-7993.




